
GENERAL	NOTICES	TO	COMPETITORS	
	

Webb/Woollum	Regatta	
Christopher	Newport	University		

October	5-6,	2019	
	

Lunch/Bathroom	Breaks:	Due	to	the	long	sail	out	we	may	likely	take	our	lunch	out	on	the	water	
with	us,	so	please	be	prepared	to	do	so.		We	will	try	to	conduct	bathroom	breaks	as	needed.		
	
Coaches,	Extras,	and	Spectators:	All	coaching	will	be	done	on	the	water	so	please	be	prepared.	
Each	team	will	be	allowed	no	more	than	two	extras	due	to	motor	boat	availability.		Further	
spectating	from	shore	can	be	done	from	the	Butterfly	Garden	at	James	River	Park.		
	
	


